
VISITS OF VICE CHANCELLOR – NOVEMBER, 2017 

 

 SEMINAR ON KASHMIR SHAIVISM 

On 4th November, 2017, Prof. Ashok Aima, Vice Chancellor, Central University of 

Jammu was invited as a Chief Guest for two day National Seminar on “Kashmir 

Shaivism: The Unique way of Self Realization” organized by Ishwar Ashram Trust, 

Jammu. During his address, he expressed his desire to hold a similar seminar in CUJ 

in the next one or two months.  

 MEETING AT TASHKENT, UZBEKISTAN 

Prof. Ashok Aima, Vice Chancellor, Central University of Jammu participated in a 

meeting of the Vice Chancellors held at Tashkent, Uzbekistan from 16th to 19th 

November, 2017 –  on invitation from Tahir  Aziz, South  Asia  Programme    

Director,Conciliation Resources, 106-Burghlay Road, London. In this meeting, the 

deliberations were made to identify the opportunities to further strengthen the 

scope of cooperation and to take stock of responses, including the responses of 

academic institutions.  

 


